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Separate Fact From Fiction On Mountain Lions
Black panthers in Missouri? Female cougars with cubs? Stocking mountain lions
to eat feral hogs? Young male mountain lions passing through?

Separate fact from fiction with the Missouri Department of Conservation’s
(MDC) upcoming “Wild Webcast: Mountain Lions in Missouri” Wednesday,
Sept. 20, from noon to 1 p.m.

MDC Furbearer Biologist Laura Conlee and Alan Leary of MDC’s Mountain
Lion Response Team will provide a brief presentation on these big cats in the
Show-Me State and then answer questions from webcast participants to help
separate fact from fiction on mountain lions in Missouri.

REGISTER NOW at bit.ly/2h9pcpG for "MDC Wild Webcast: Mountain Lions
in Missouri."

Watch previous MDC Wild Webcasts on Birds and Birding, Talking Hogs, The
Buzz about Pollinators, Be Bear Aware, The Fight Against Chronic Wasting
Disease, and Discover Nature — Fishing at
mdc.mo.gov/contact-engage/mdc-wild-webcasts.



